
HAPPY WASTE REDUCTION
WEEK
October 20 – 26, 2014

The Alberni-Clayoquot Regional
District and the AV Bulldogs are
partnering again to promote the 3R’s
in the Alberni Valley.
Together we are committed to conserving resources, protecting
the environment and educating the community.
The Bulldogs will be in schools throughout the fall promoting
recycling with their Waste Free Lunch Challenge and promoting
the Reduce, Reuse, and Recycling program.

Join us at the November 1st Alberni Valley Bulldogs vs.
Victoria Grizzles Hockey Game
We are celebrating recycling at the game so bring any
small electronics to be recycled by the Salvation Army
for a chance to win a prize.

Please come and join us and cheer on our team!


